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commentletters

From: Kirttan Behera <kbehera@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, May 04, 2015 4:53 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Water Control for Rolling Hills

Dear Sir/Madam:  
 
36% reduction that is more than one in 3 water sprinklers to be stopped. For 2 yrs I have been 
reducing my water consumption for showers and land. While I have a big land, but 80% of them down 
the hill having no sprinklers. Balance 20% I have reduced water consumption already. Further 
consumption is only going to make it a desert. It is not fare to tag Palos Verdes area for 36% while 
others at 15%.  
 
A fare approach is to have everyone reduce 25% water consumption from their prior water 
bills, not penalize one more than the other. We all use water and we all should reduce by the 
same%. 
 
Please consider and make it a fare reduction for all. Thank you. 
 
Kirt Behera - 12 Ringbit Rd E, Rolling Hills, CA 

(5/5-6/15) Board Meeting- Item 6
Emergency Conservation Regulation

Deadline: 5/4/15  by 10:00 am
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